Dike, Darlene

From: Tulloch, Rob

Sent: 21 February 2017 09:07

To: Planning

Subject: FW: objection to development
Hi guys,

This is for 6 Streatley Place.
cheers

Rob Tulloch
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 2516

From: christine entwisle

Sent: 20 February 2017 22:40

To: Tulloch, Rob

Subject: objection to development

Hi Rob

| am extremely concerned about the number of properties to be built and the height to which they
are being built. This is also an incredibly difficult area to access and construction work would
impede access for many months. | am also worried about extra traffic on our already
overburdened streets and damage to streatley place and its environs. WE also have established
trees which will no doubt be removed due to the works. The estate of New Court is already being
used by various builders and residents as a somewhere to dump all their refuse and having a
construction site next door will no doubt exacerbate this situation. | am also concerned about
safety not only for the residents of new court but for the children that use new court and straitly
place as a route to get from Flask Walk to school and nursery.

Yours Christine Entwisle 18 New Court



